
Pinckney Place Condominium Owners’ Association 

531 North Pinckney Street 

Madison, WI 53703 

March 6, 2023 

City of Madison Zoning Board of Appeals 

Please be advised that I am the Attorney and Vice President of the Pinckney Place 
Condominium Owners’ Association. We have given unanimous approval for the 
zoning board request by William and Kim Donovan for the zoning variance they have 
submitted for the approval of a plan to build a deck on the east side of their unit B at 
531 N. Pinckney Street.  

I am out of the country at present but please feel free to contact me if you need 
anything further. My email address is HWendel@murphydesmond.com 

Thank you, 

Harvey L. Wendel 

Vice President 

 cc: 

William & Judi Kessler, Unit A 

William & Kim Donovan, Unit B 

Harvey & Bonita Wendel, Unit C 

John Devereux & Lynn Harmet, Unit D 

Ashley & Elizabeth Anderson, Unit E 

John & Linda Hughes, Unit F 
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